
Position: President 

 

Name: Mollie Anderson 

 

Number of children enrolled at Ben Franklin Academy:  2 

 

Grade of each child:  2nd grade and Kindergarten 

 

How long your family has been at Ben Franklin Academy: Our family has been at BFA 
since Fall 2012 when my oldest started preschool. This is our 5th year. 
 

How many PTO Meetings you have attended in 2017-18:  I have attended almost all of 
the meetings. 
 

Why are you interested serving on the BFA PTO? I think it’s important to be present at 
my kids’ school. Also, I enjoy meeting people and giving back to the school and 
community that has done so much for my children. 
 

Why do you think you would be a good fit for this position? I would be a good fit for a 
PTO position because of my personality traits and my experiences as a volunteer. In my 
role as Teacher Appreciation Chair over the last year, I have been able to help foster the 
working relationships among the BFA community. It has been a wonderful experience. 
Additionally, I’ve been involved as a room parent throughout the last four years. In doing 
so, I have really enjoyed working together with other parents to provide a fun classroom 
experience for the children while also helping my child’s teachers. Lastly, I’m organized, 
good at communicating across multiple levels and groups, and am ready to take on a 
new challenge. 
 

Is there any other information you would like to share? Even if I am not elected to a PTO role, I 
will continue to be actively involved at BFA and look forward to serving the school in whatever 
capacity I am able. 
 


